
 

 
 

 

Statement From New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services 

Via email, May 2024 

 

 

“The NHDES Subsurface Systems Bureau does not maintain a list of approved conventional 

septic system products that may be used in the state, including but not limited to septic tanks. 

 

All manufacturers of conventional septic tanks must meet the specifications for septic tanks 

that are provided for in the New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Chapter Env-Wq 

1000 in order for their product to be used in the state.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.” 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Scott A. Hazelton 

Administrator 

Subsurface Systems Bureau 

Water Division, NH Department of Environmental Services 

P.O. Box 95 

Concord, NH 03302-0095 

phone (603) 271-2904 

email: Scott.A.Hazelton@des.nh.gov 

 

 

 

VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 

 

 

 


